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Newsletter 

 
May 2009  

 
Happy Birthday 

 
Gio Chinchar May 14 

Patricia Holmberg May 27 
 
   
Dear Fellow Guild Members: 
  
Where have the two years gone, don't we always say the same thing when time goes by so fast.  I 
can truly say they have been most enjoyable and the reason why, IS ALL OF YOU ARE SUCH 
GREAT GUILD MEMBERS. 
  
Enough said about my two years now on to the praise to all for a great SHEEP TO SHAWL.  I 
understand that it was a great success with so many people attending, so many not only looking but 
participating and so many of our members working at different post.   
  
I just hope we have time at the meeting on Saturday, May 16th for not only a Show but lots of Tell. 
  
I am looking forward to seeing all of you for our last meeting before summer break. 
  
Sandra M, President 
 
  
Treasurer’s Report 
 
Deposit of $31 
Check for $50 to shearer 
Ending balance - $2885.28 
 
2 checks written but not cashed as of bank statement for: 1. Darryl Lancaster pamphlets and 2. 
Sheep travel and transportation. 
 
Carolyn Campbell, Treasurer 
 
 
 
.  
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There was no meeting in April, however 
 
A few notes that members have mentioned and want to see included in the newsletter: 
 

1. Please remember the gift for Hazel. Bring your contributions to the May meeting to be placed 
in the box Carolyn C. is making. 

2. The nominating committee (Nancy Landrum and Barbara Mitchell) have put together a slate of 
officers for next year.  They are Lu Harding for President and Sharon Williams for Vice-
President.  Currently there is an e-mail vote and the final tally will be reported at the May 
meeting. 

3. Does anyone have a list of the equipment that the CWSG owns?  Also, where is the 
equipment? 

4. Don’t forget Show and Tell and White Elephant at the May meeting. 
5. May 16: Felting woven scarves by Winki Allen will be held on the porch at the Craft’s Center 
6. Don’t forget to renew your membership.  Bring your dues to the May meeting. 

 
Gio Chinchar, 
Secretary 
  
 
ALL GUILD MEETINGS: 
Guild Meetings are held on the third Saturday of every month (September through May) at 10:00 a.m. at the Mississippi Crafts Center Library 
 
CWSG Board Meeting will start at 9:00 during the regular Guild schedule unless otherwise notified by President. 
 
Bring a snack lunch, drink, and other refreshments you might like during the day, and plan to spend the afternoon as well so that you may participate in the program. 
 
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2008-2009 
 
PRESIDENT 
Sandra Mayo 
redhillsweaver@mchsi.com 
(662) 803-3890 
 
VICE PRESIDENT 
Winki Allen 
wkallen@mississippi.net 
(601) 482-4986 
 
SECRETARY/NEWSLETTER EDITOR 
Gio Chinchar 
giodc43@hotmail.com 
(601) 366-8837 
 
TREASURER 
Carolyn Campbell 
dcbdan@aol.com 
(601) 853-4714 
 
LIBRARIAN/HISTORIAN 
Beverly Milner 
riverfaerie@excite.com 
601-664-2125 
 
Ex Officio 
Sharon Williams 
sewweaver@gmail.com 
 (662) 233-2990 
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